Town of Charlton

Zoning & Building Department
758 Charlton Road
Charlton, New York 12019
Telephone: 518-384-0152 Ext. 204
Fax: 518-384-0385

June 24, 2024

Dhasarathi

2605 Maitland Center Parkway
Suite C

Maitland, Florida 32751

Dear Dhasarathi:

We are in receipt of your FOIL request regarding property 2290 Maple
Ave, located in the Town of Charlton, Charlton, New York. The SBL # on
this property is 225.-1-16. This letter will serve to notify you that there are
presently no open/pending or expired building permits. There are no fees
due to the Building Department at this time.

In addition, there are no Code Violations for this property at this time or
Code Violation related fines.

As we discussed in our phone conversation, liens on the property would
come through the County of Saratoga offices, not through the town
building office.

Please contact our office with any further information that you may be in
need of.

Sincerely,

g et

Laurie Kruppnbacher
Building and Zoning Office




